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Clyde Township Special Board Meeting 
3350 Vincent Road 

Clyde Township Hall 
March 2, 2021 

 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Manoleas at 7:03 p.m. 
 

ROLL CALL: Turner, Voight, Neruda, DeShon, Compton, and Manoleas.  
Absent:  Dortman 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
NEW OFFICE COMPUTER 
Trustee Neruda mentioned that he would like to see this get done.  Use 
the programs we have and delete one that is no longer useful.  
Discussion about the old Pontem program on this computer and this is 
the oldest program in the office.  Money in the budget and get it done 
anytime soon.   
 
UPDATE FOR OFFICE PART TIME 
Clerk Turner reported to the Board that she received 6 applications and 
have arranged three for interviewing this week.   
 
DEPUTY TREASURER 
It was decided to start where the Board left off on this topic at the last 
meeting.  Two emails were received from the Township attorney on this 
topic.  One dated, November 23, 2020 and February 26, 2021.  
Discussion.  Clerk Turner read part of the email dated November 23, 
2020.  “If she cannot produce a doctor’s note, she has to wear a mask, or 
be off work.”  Treasurer Compton told the Board that Marion will be done 
and that she wanted to thank her for all of her hard work.  She did a 
tremendous job.  Treasurer Compton assured the Board that in 2 weeks 
she will have a new Deputy Treasurer.  Discussion about putting this 
topic on the agenda.  Also it was stated that it would be nice to know the 
new deputy’s qualifications.  It was decided a letter for the red folders 
would be good.   
 
Supervisor Manoleas mentioned that Marian’s term will end when the 
other deputy is sworn in. Also at the next Board meeting it will be 
decided on the compensation for the Deputy Treasurer.  
 
 Motion by Supervisor Manoleas support from Trustee DeShon to 

adjourn meeting. 
 

Yeas: 6 Nays: 0 Motion carried. 
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 Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.              
 
 
____________________________  __________________________ 
Respectfully submitted              Approved by Ernie Manoleas 
by Kathleen Turner, Clerk                 Supervisor 


